
From: Kester, Tony
To: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 7/8/2013 1:12:17 PM
Subject: RE: June Invoicing

The answer is yes.

From: Ellison, Ruchelle
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:20 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: June Invoicing

From: Ellison, Ruchelle
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:19 PM 
To: Taylor, Tommy; Theriot, Susan 
Subject: FW: June Invoicing

FYI -  Did not respond to question.

From: Kathy Powell [mailto:kpowell@slcog.org]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:07 PM
To: Ellison, Ruchelle
Subject: June Invoicing

Good Afternoon, Ruchelle:
I'm working to get our internal invoice to you today but have a question. Will we be allowed to do a final invoice later
in the month or by the 15th of next month for final June 30th accruals?
Thanks!
Kathy

Kathy E. Powell
Santee-Lynches Regional Council of Governments
Deputy and Finance Director
Phone: 803-774-1380
Fax: 803-773-6902
kpowell@slcog.org
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